
ADOPTED BUDGET RECOMMENDATION

Instruct the Department of General Services to report with a hiring plan emphasizing 
Targeted Local Hire program to the greatest extent possible and an analysis of possible 
savings from the elimination of contract oversight costs.

(Pursuant to adoption of the Mayor’s 2018-19 Budget on May 21,2018)


